SB797 does have some useful aspects, however the bill fails to deal with the reality of restricting
honest law abiding citizens ability to commerce in acquiring firearms in a reasonable time.

The Federal background system is now well established and functioning in an efficient
manner. If there is any documented information as to why a person should not be permitted to
complete a purchase, it will show up within the 24 hour allotted time.

This bill is another attempt to complicate and discourage normal people from transacting legal
purchases by those who have shown no real need for such an infringement of people's rights.

Thank you!
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